Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to
the United Nations Office and other International Organizations
47 avenue Blanc, 1202 Geneva, Switzerland
Tel. (+41-22) 906 9870, 906 9871 / Fax. (+41-22) 732 8919
E-mail: missionf@myanmargeneva.org

NoteNo. £13 /3-27/91

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the
United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the United Nations Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) in Geneva and, with reference to the
former’s Note No. 238/3-27/91 dated 7 June 2016, has the honour to inform the
latter that the following additional members of the Myanmar delegation will also
attend the sixty-fourth session of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women (CEDAW), which will be held in Geneva from 4 to
22 July 2016:

(1)Ms. Lynn Malar Lwin (Member)
Deputy Director
International Organizations and Economic Department
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

(2)Ms. Naw Hla Hla Soe (Member)
Secretary
Committee for Women’s and Children’s Rights
Constituency No. (10)
Yangon Region

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the
United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself
of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Committee on the Elimination
of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) in Geneva the assurances of its
highest consideration.

Geneva, 21 June 2016
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